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Weekly Attendance 

Caterpillar Class    - 100% 
Butterfly Class       - 96.67% 
Firefly Class        - 95% 
Dragonfly Class      -    90% 
 
Congratulations to Caterpillar Class 
for having the best attendance 
figures this week. 

Lambs 

Week commencing 20th March we 
will be looking after some lambs for 
the week, parents and younger 
children will be welcome to view 
them after school. 

Easter Church Service 

Our Easter Church Service will be 
held at the church on Friday 31st 
March at 2.30pm. Everyone is 
welcome to attend. 

Water Bottles 

Please remember that only water can 
be consumed in class. Children may 
have juice at lunchtime. 

Swimming Celebration 

Thursday 23rd March at 2.30pm at 
the school. Parents of Yr’s 3, 4 and 5 
are welcome to attend. 

Dates for your Diary 

23rd March – Swimming Assembly 2.45pm – Yr 3,4 & 5 Parents are welcome 
28th March – Dragonfly Class Trip 
31st March – Easter Service at the Church 2.30pm – Parents are welcome 
3rd – 17th April - Easter Holidays 
18th April - Back to School 
1st May – Bank Holiday 
5th May – Class photos 
5th May – Kings Coronation Tea Party 2.30pm – Parents are welcome 
8th May – Bank Holiday 
9th May – Year 6 SATS 

Police Update 

 
It is important to remember issues and dangers that speeding and 
inconsiderate parking outside educational premises can cause for our young 
children going to and from school. 
 
As you will know Parker’s C of E Primary Academy is located at the brow of a 
blind bend from the direction of Pages Lane this especially lends itself to risk 
of incident that needs to be reduced. 
 
With your help this can undoubtedly be achieved by working in partnership. 
This means, with your support as parents, carers, and friends of Parker’s 
Academy, parking sensibly by not parking on blind bends and in Yellow Zig 
Zags, not parking on top of junctions at drop off and picking up times and 
importantly reducing speed. 
 
Together we can achieve a better and safer environment for our children. 
  
So, Be: - 

 S chool Aware 
 T hink Child 
 R educe Speed 
 O nus on Safety 
 P ark Sensibly 

  
Police will of course monitor and very much hope you are committed in 
making a real difference. 
  
Those of you already taking these positive STROP steps of which there are 
many, I and Norfolk Constabulary sincerely thank you. 
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Red Nose Day 
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